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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 
 

In The Matter Of A Working Case To 

Consider A Proposed Residential 

Customer Disconnection Data 

Reporting Rule 

)

)

)

)

) 

Case No. AW-2020-0148 

 

 

MOTION FOR ENTRY ON THE RECORD 
 

COMES NOW the Office of the Public Counsel (“OPC”) and for its Motion for 

Entry on the Record, states as follows: 

1. On March 11, 2020, the OPC sent a copy of the questionnaire that has 

been included as Attachment A to this filing to representatives of the following 

stakeholders in the above referenced case: Union Electric Company, d/b/a Ameren 

Missouri; Evergy Metro, Inc.; Spire Missouri Inc.; Missouri-American Water 

Company; Liberty Utilities; the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission; 

AARP; Consumer Council; and Renew Missouri. 

2. On March 13, 2020, the OPC sent a copy of the same questionnaire to a 

representative of Summit Utilities, Inc.  

3. The OPC now makes this filing so as to preserve the attached 

questionnaire for the record and to ensure that any other stakeholder who did not 

receive the questionnaire originally but who would like to provide information has 

the opportunity to do so. 

4. The OPC requests no action from the Commission beyond the entry of 

this filing into the Commission’s Electronic Information Filing System.  
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WHEREFORE, the Office of the Public Counsel respectfully requests the 

Commission accept this Motion for Entry on the Record. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

OFFICE OF THE PUBLIC 

COUNSEL 

 

By: /s/ John Clizer    

John Clizer (#69043) 

Senior Counsel   

P.O. Box 2230 

Jefferson City, MO 65102   

Telephone: (573) 751-5324   

Facsimile: (573) 751-5562 

E-mail: john.clizer@opc.mo.gov 

 

 

 

 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 

I hereby certify that copies of the forgoing have been mailed, emailed, or 

hand-delivered to all counsel of record this sixteenth day of April, 2020. 

 

 /s/ John Clizer   

mailto:john.clizer@opc.mo.gov

